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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Part of a series of joint bulletins describing the efforts of VIHA and its health care unions to respond to the 
current humanitarian emergency. 
 
August 13, 2010 Bulletin #2
 
 
To:       All South Island Staff 
 
From:  Lynn Stevenson, Executive Vice President and Chief Nurse, VIHA 
            Melanie Leckovic,  Vice President, BCNU 
            Steve Morrall, Regional Director, HEU 
            Benson Ho, Senior Labour Relations Office, HSA 
 
Re:  Humanitarian Emergency Response to Arrival of Migrant Ship 
 
We would like to express our appreciation to our staff for the positive response to this 
humanitarian emergency.  As an organization we have demonstrated that we are prepared 
to handle this type of situation, as the operation has been running very smoothly. 
 
All staff called to work have been oriented, patients are beginning to arrive and we are 
confident that the appropriate measures regarding patient care, protection against infectious 
disease and personal safety are in place. 
 
Unions, management and staff have been working together respectfully and cooperatively 
and we would like to thank each individual who has participated. 
 
If you wish to verify this information or you have any concerns when you are called in please 
contact the appropriate person below: 
 
VIHA – Mary Jackson   250 727-4370                      
HSA – Benson Ho   604862-9009              
HEU – Steve Morrall    250 480-0533 SMorrall@heu.org             
BCNU – Melanie Leckovic  604-785-2752 
 
Any employees wanting to volunteer for 7North should email VIHAStaffingServices@viha.ca 

 


